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Hi,

I would like to object to the night flights that are planned for the new runway. 

I do not want to be woken during the night. I do not want my air quality to deteriorate.

Most airports in other countries are built away from residential areas. That is not the case
with dublin airport. 

I am a mother of two young babies living in malahide. We don’t want more noisy planes
ruining our sleep and quality of life. 

Thank you
Fiona and ronan OBroin 




